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Phase out announcement: UT880 Telephone 
 

Due to the recent launch of the new GT890 UC telephones NEC would like to inform you about the 

phasing out of the UT880 telephone. 

 

Last time buy orders should be received by NEC as soon as possible. Delivery schedule will be 

confirmed upon receipt of order. 

 

 

Pricing aspects & Items 
 

The following items are to be phased out. 

 

Product code Description EON EOD EOS 

650012 ITX-7PUC-TEL (UT880) 01/02/2020 01/02/2020 01/02/2022 

 

 

Availability & Order Information 
 

The product will be available whilst stocks last whilst last time buys should be received as soon as 

possible in order to ensure stock availability. 

 


